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Maddie Wallace, Youth Programs Assistant

Over the course of February and the first bit of March, I have worked on entering donations for the Mark Mahovlic Scholarship Fund (MMSF) into a spreadsheet, and have recently begun depositing them. I have also done a lot of filing and organizing, photo copying, mailing letters, picking up mail, and reconciling the spreadsheet. I am currently working on designing Thank You cards for donations towards the MMSF, and will be mailing them out within the next couple of weeks. 
